
 

 

 

 

16th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Hoodies – Ordering from Smart Uniform 

Thank you to everyone who returned their reply slips providing permission for their child’s name to feature 
on the Year 6 Leavers’ hoodies. We are pleased to confirm that the artwork has been completed and the 
hoodies are now available to order.  

Hoodies are available in a choice of colours and sizes and will have the St Margaret’s logo on the left-hand 
side and the pupil names will form a ‘23’ on the reverse.   

Orders for hoodies will be taken directly by Smart Uniform via their website. Please use the following link 
https://smartuniform.co.uk/product/stmj-leavers-hoodies/ to order and pay for your child’s hoodie 
following the instructions below:  

Please note the information below: 

 Hoodies will cost: 

o Standard Hoodie        £17 (Hoodie with school logo on front and back print in white) 
o Extra personalisation    £19 (As above with name embroidered on righthand side)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 All orders must be placed on the Smart Uniform website by Friday 26th May 2023.   
 Please choose: "Primary Schools, St Margaret’s CE Junior School, Leavers Hoodies - Collect from School" 

from the delivery options at the checkout. 
 Sizing: please check the sizing is correct before ordering. Smart will not take responsibility for incorrect 

sizes on delivery. 
 If a colour is out of stock Smart will contact you with alternatives. 

 
Due to the personalised nature of the hoodies, Smart are unable to fulfil orders received after the 26th May 
so please place your order as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Wright and Mr Williams 

 
Mrs Wright and Mr Williams 
 

https://smartuniform.co.uk/product/stmj-leavers-hoodies/

